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New 4-H club Fundraiser:   
Competition: Starts Now and ends January 31, 2021!   
 
 ​The race has begun to get 100 people to sign up for the 4-H debit/visa card.  

 
Help your county 4-H program without spending 
anything extra! 

Sign up at ​ ​http://bit.ly/ca4hcard  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Share this amazing 4-H debit/visa card created by San Benito 4-H All Star Team 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JmlQaq2OvjkHiVUUMuJQYGkd4tcKfldn/view?usp=shari
ng 
 
Your 4-H club can be the leaders in the race for the most registration for the new 4-H 
debit/visa card.  We suggest reaching out to your family and friends to sign up for the 
4-H debit/visa card for Santa Cruz county 4-H program.  
 
This is an amazing way to fundraise without selling any items.  Everytime someone 
uses the 4-H debit/credit card we earn 1% on their purchase at no cost to them.  This 
card is preloaded so people can monitor their spending to their comfort level.  
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4-H Online Enrollment:  
4-H year is going to pick back up after the holiday season, so make sure to 
complete your 4-H enrollment by December 31st at 
https://california.4honline.com/​.  If you need help after the 4-H office is closed 
text Julie at (831) 205-3180.  I will not be checking email from December 22nd to 
January 4th.  I will only be responding to text messages at (831) 205-3180.  
 

UPDATE: COVID-19 Meeting requirements:                  
We have gone backwards.  Due to the raise in COVID cases, we are back to shelter 
in place order from the Governor office.  We can only hold zoom meetings for 4-H. 
Our top priority is the health and safety of our families.  
 

● Here are some resources for online and 4-H projects: 
http://cesantacruz.ucanr.edu/Youth_Development/Online_4-H_Project_
Resources_14/ 
 

1. We have also posted the information on the front page of our 4-H county 
website under COVID-19 training for 4-H leaders.   
 

We encourage online meetings using zoom or other media resources.  We have 
many online resources to assist leaders with project meetings.​ ​ ​ We are happy to 
schedule the zoom meeting and send the link to the 4-H leader to disturb the 4-H 
members.  Please send your email request to the 4-H office at ​jkatawicz@ucanr.edu 
with the date and time of the meeting at least two days prior to meeting.  
 
The 4-H Office will be closed for the Holiday Season from December 18, 2020 to 
January 4, 2021.  I will not be checking emails during this time.  If you need assistance 
with the 4-H program please text (831) 205-3180.   
 
Stay strong, safe and enjoy your Holidays,  

                  ​Happy Holidays,  
 
    Julie Katawicz  
             4-H Program Rep,  
             ​jkatawicz@ucanr.edu 
            Mobile (831) 205-3180 
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